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25 January 2019 

 

Auckland Council to transition to new listing rules 

 

Auckland Council AKC advises that it intends to comply with the NZX Listing Rules dated 1 

January 2019 from 1 February 2019. 

 

Ends 

For further information please contact: 

 

Brendan Manning, Public Affairs  

Mobile 021 806 370 

brendan.manning@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 

 


